
             
    THE PRESIDENT 
           OF THE 
GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                4 September 2019 

 

Excellency, 

With reference to my letter dated 28 August, I have the honor to inform you that 

the consideration of the annual Report of the Security Council, issued as A/73/2 will take 

place at 11:00 a.m. during the plenary meeting of 10 September 2019 in the General 

Assembly. It will  follow the consideration of draft resolutions A/73/L.96/Rev.1 entitled 

“New Partnership for Africa’s Development: progress in implementation and 

international support”, under sub-item (a) of agenda item 68 and A/73/L.97/Rev.1 

entitled “Implementation of the recommendations contained in the report of the 

Secretary-General on the causes of conflict and the promotion of durable peace and 

sustainable development in Africa”, under sub-item (b) of agenda item 68, which will 

begin at 10:00 a.m. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

  

    María Fernanda Espinosa Garcés 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and  

    Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

 New York  
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